
                                 Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday January 14, 2019  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Richard Hansen. Present were 

Richard Hansen, John Hass, Tom Anderson, Justin Anderson, Orv Halvorson, Gary 

Larson, Greg Anderson, Al Jankovich, Carol Fleischer, and Brian Hathaway. All pledged 

Allegiance to the flag. 

      The minutes of the December meeting were read and approved. The motion made by 

John Hass and seconded by Richard Hansen. 

      The Greg Palstrom tree farm off 313th is a zoning issue not a township problem. 

      Greg Anderson, Isanti County Commissioner, reported on broadband, the final levy, a 

sales tax proposal public hearing for February 26, Air BnB, watershed, and zoning. 

      Richard Hansen moved to continue to cooperate with Springvale Township in seeking 

a grant to improve 325th Avenue NW. John Hass seconded and the motion passed 

unanimously.  

      John and Richard made an on-site inspection of the Chubb request to place septic 

holding tanks partially in the road right of way. They were okay with this as long as the 

tanks are installed slightly east and south of the planned location. 

      Road supervisor, Justin Anderson, reported on snowplowing and signs. 

      Richard Hansen moved to continue to hold the appeal and equalization meetings at 

our town hall. John Hass seconded and the motion passed unanimously. 

      We received a letter from the MPCA stating that the bio-solid application had been 

approved.  

      It was decided that Justin and all the supervisors should attend the county weed 

meeting.  

      Brenda Smith presented the treasurer’s report. John Hass moved to approve the 

treasurer’s report and pay the claims. Richard Hansen seconded and the motion passed 

unanimously.  

      Justin sanded the parking lots for the Long Lake Church and Dean’s Heating and Air 

Conditioning. They will be billed.  

      The drinking water sample passed the nitrate test. 

      The township officer’s meeting will be on January 24.  

      L & R days will be on February 20 & 21, 2019. 

      Richard Hansen moved to have George Cole and the sentence to serve crew paint the 

ceiling. John Hass seconded and the motion passed unanimously. There was discussion of 

other possible improvements. 

      Conservation field day is on May 17, 2019. They are looking for volunteers. 

      The meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m. The motion made by Richard Hansen and 

seconded by John Hass. 

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   Thomas L. Anderson, Clerk 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 


